
Montrose Athletic Booster Club Meeting-November 17, 2022  6:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Sirena Younger. All officers were present. No 

visitors were in attendance. 

Michelle Henzlik moved to approve minutes and Janna Wareham seconded. Motion carried.  

Treasurer, Janette Crowder, reported $20 was received as a donation from the Boo w/the Booster 

event, $300 was received in sponsorships. Expenses included $26.03 for water for the Fall 

Banquet and $500 for state cross country bringing the account balance to $7682.93.  Motion was 

made and seconded for approval. Motion carried.   

Principal’s Report-None in the absence of Mrs. Drehle. 

Old Business- 

Discussion was held to proceed with the Soup/Chili Supper fundraiser. Jenny Rohaus moved and 

Karen Lasswell seconded the fundraiser be held January 7th from 5:00-9:00.  Motion carried.  

Janna Wareham and Tricia Swaters volunteered to chair the committee with Karen Lasswell 

volunteering to help with the desserts. Decisions regarding the fundraiser would be left up to the 

committee to decide.   

New Business 

Sirena Younger asked for $500 each for boys and girls Huddle program for the basketball 

program. After discussion, Jenny Rohaus moved and Tricia Swaters seconded we give both 

basketball coaches $500 for Huddle. 

Coach Woodruff would be holding a “Blue Envelope” fundraiser and Tina McClain would be 

donating some memorabilia for sale as additional fundraising revenue.   

Senior Night is scheduled for February 9th against Sherwood and Homecoming for February 10th 

against Kingsville. An additional Senior Night for the Ballard girls will be held when the girls 

play Green Ridge at Ballard.  

Discussion was held that the score table needed to be repainted. Jenny Rohaus moved and Misty 

Meredith seconded that Booster Club pay for this expense. Paige Kimzey would be asked to help 

with the project. It was also suggested that the carpeting used for Homecoming be considered for 

replacement or at least shampooed to improve appearance. 

No December meeting will be held.  Matters needing attention would be taken care of in the 

Booster Club Facebook Group page. 

Next Meeting:  January 18th    6:00 p.m.  

Adjournment: 6:40 p.m. 

  



  

  


